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12th September 2024 

 
Year 2 Maths Workshop 

                        
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
This year we will be holding a Maths Workshop for Year 2 classes on Wednesday 25th 
September 2024. This is a time when we celebrate our maths learning and invite children to 
take part in various problem-solving activities, link maths to the outside world and encourage 
the use of a range of mathematical resources and equipment.  
 
We are inviting one parent/carer to join their child for the Workshop in the main Infant Hall.  
 
The session will start with a short presentation on how we teach number and calculating in 
Year 2.  This will be followed up by the children joining you for around 25 minutes to engage 
in various maths-based activities. At the end of the session, the children will have the 
opportunity to take home resources to support any practise at home. 
 
Staff in our bases will discuss the event with parents of children accessing Starlight or Rainbow 
Room. 
 
Please see below for times you can join your child: 
 

9.00-9.45 2.30-3.15  

Fox Class Otter Class Squirrel Class Hedgehog Class 

Badger Class  

 
Please enter the school via the Poynings Avenue entrance and make your way to the Infant 
Hall. Please note the gates will be shut promptly at 9.05am and 2.20pm to ensure security 
around the site, so do make every effort to be on time as late entry will not be possible. 
 
We look forward to seeing you. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Miss Goodman 
Maths Lead 


